

Sherman County School District Staff, Student, Community Recognition May 11, 2020

We are extremely fortunate to have gracious staff and community members who support our school and students. This school year we are continuing the tradition of recognizing various supporters at the beginning portion of each School Board Meeting. While it is possible that we may periodically miss an opportunity to thank someone, we sincerely appreciate the commitment of all of our supporters. We would like to recognize the following people for their devotion to our schools, students, staff and community.

- Teacher Appreciation Week was last week. While we appreciate our teachers every day, it is a perfect time to honor and thank them for their energy and devotion to the students of the district. On May 4th, a group of us went to visit all of our teachers. It was an amazing day. Thank you to Jen Berry, Liz Cranston and Family, Tionie Kock, Jeremy Lanthorn, Kari Peters, and Mike Somnis.
- Thank you to our County Government/Agencies, Sheriff's Office, Health Care Workers, Emergency Services, Faith Organizations, Oregon Department of Transportation and businesses for supporting our community.
- Thank you to our entire staff for all the efforts to prepare and deliver meals to our students five days a week. In addition, for attending all of our virtual staff meetings.
- Thank you to Craig Wood, Garak Casper, Dean Dark, Bruce and Synoma Olsen for their extra efforts cleaning, disinfecting and keeping up with facility/ground maintenance.
- Gail Gunderson for her efforts working on our 2020 graduation plans.
- Jen Berry for answering phones remotely five days a week.
- Our entire school staff for the support and development of our K-12 Academic and Athletic Awards programs.
- Thank you District Budget Committee members Ron Holmes, Lisa Kaseberg, DeeAnn Ramos, Johnathan Rolfe, Ted von Borstel, and our School Board Members for your service to our District and students.
- Thank you Molly Belshe, Jenn Bomberger, Gail Gunderson, Connie Martin, Jeanie Pehlke, Gary Shelton and the entire Scholarship Committee for support of our seniors and past graduates.
- Jeremy Lanthorn and Mid-Co for assisting with the delivery of student personal items to towns in our communities.
- Public/School Library staff for the online story time and craft projects being distributed to our students.
- Tyler Dearborn for leading Gaming Club even during the recent school closure.

We truly appreciate the amazing support we receive from so many thoughtful people. Thank you to everyone in our great community and school district for your continued support! When you have time please visit our Sherman County School District Web Page for the monthly appreciation comments.